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Introduction

The 12th IARU Region 3 Conference in Taipei showed that the IARU Region 3 Constitution is robust and enduring, and yet change was being suggested or advocated to be imposed.

The IARU Region 3 Newsletter Issue 4/2004 of December 2004, states: 

“A task force is being set up to review the R3 Constitution.  The proposed changes to the constitution are to be presented at the Directors Meeting in October next year so as to be able to present them to the Conference in 2006.  Hence, it is very timely for Member Societies to study the R3 Constitution and input their views and suggestions for change.”

Remembering the original and earlier difficulties and compromises needed to formulate the present texts, it is expected that any task force reviewing the Constitution (and the General Regulations) of IARU Region 3 will pay particular attention to:

a) The quorum at a Conference

b) Try again to find improved words for the expression “as far as possible”

c) Better definition of the purpose of the proxy to ensure its correct use

d) Confirm the mechanism for identifying a Conference Chairman

The current Constitution and General Regulations have served IARU Region 3 well, showing that the original texts were well researched and capably written.

NZART considers that the need for substantive change to the wording of the Constitution has not been proved.

Changes to Methods of Working

In the time since the Constitution and GR were written, there have been major changes in communication technology, with the rise and the decline of the fax machine, and now regular use of the pervasive and cheap Internet.

Changes could be considered and made to recognise the faster communication methods in current use.  The task force should identify and recommend these types of change needed.

Recommendations

That:

1. This Conference, noting the improvements in communications within the Region, and the possible need to harmonise texts with the IARU Constitution, requests that the task force be extended by the Directors to review the IARU Region 3 Constitution with relevance to these communication improvements and any other possible needs
2. The Directors be requested to report to the next Region 3 Conference, with any proposed changes
____________________
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